
     

 Phonemic 

Awareness 

Letter of the Week:  Oo 

The children are beginning to 

work on rhyming words.  We 

have begun an activity where 

the children listen to 3 

words and then have to say 

which word doesn’t rhyme.  

This activity is a little tricky 

in the beginning, but they 

soon catch on.   

We continue to work on and 

review our Jolly Phonics 

songs and also Jack 

Hartmann letter songs. 

      

 

Mathematics 

Number of the Week:  

Review 

The children are learning 

about tallying.  The children 

practice making tally marks 

with sticks and then it will be 

reinforced with each number 

we learn.  The children will also 

be learning about estimating. 

Last Friday, the children 

worked on a heart graphing 

activity.  Through this activity 

they learned terms more/less 

and how to follow multi-step 

directions. 

Handwriting Practice 

The children enjoy using 

chalkboards to form letters.  

We are also using gems and 

old picture frames to 

reinforce our letters. 

Art 

The children will be 

learning about the Artist- 

Georgia O’Keeffe.  We 

will be creating bright 

beautiful flowers. 

Look At What I’m Learning!!!  

Mrs. Berg 
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Jesus Time 

In Jesus Time we’ve been learning about The Lost 

Son.  We will be learning God is a forgiving, even when 

we do wrong things.   

God always loves us! 

God is amazing! 

Thank God for all our Blessings great and small!! 

In early January the Lutheran Church 

remembers the baptism of Jesus by John the 

Baptist.  Christ our Lord says in the last chapter 

of Matthew, "Therefore go and teach all 

nations, baptizing them in the name of the 

Father and of the Son and of the Holy 

Spirit."  Pastor Klein would welcome your 

inquiries about baptism for you or your children. 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to all for bringing 

in items for our 

Valentine’s Day Party.  

The children enjoyed 

themselves. 


